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Webinar Report on “Java Programming” 

 

As part of mutual exchange of Lectures, the Department of Computer Science 

organized a Webinar on “Java Programming” on 19th  February 2022 using Zoom 

App. The Guest Speaker on the subject is Mrs. B. Jyothi Reddy, Lecturer in St .Francis 

Women’s College, Begumpet. The presentation started with an  introductory and 

welcome speech given by Mrs. Ch. Usha Rani ,HoD of Computer Science department.  

The talk on the subject topic “Java Programming” was delivered by Mrs. B. Jyothi 

Reddy.  

 All the B.Sc and B.Com Students have attended an online webinar and gained extra 

knowledge in the subject. A Vote of Thanks was given by Mr. K. Shiva Krishna, 

Lecturer in Department of Computer Science.   

Students have shown great interest in attending this program and have expressed 

that they would like to have further programs of this kind.  

 

 


